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                    18th June 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

YEAR 1 CLOWNFISH TRIP TO MOSS BANK PARK  

We have booked to take our Year 1 Clownfish children on a trip to The Hive at Moss Bank 
Park on Thursday, 11th July 2024. Children will be travelling in minicabs, accompanied by 
school staff. 

The trip links to our science topic on plants. On the trip we will be investigating plants and 
also looking at environmental art. We hope to have a fun day with lots of learning as well. 

Please can you ensure your child is wearing their Woodlands clothes as we will be outdoors 

all day. They will also need a waterproof coat in case of rain. If the weather is hot please 

can you put suncream on your child before school and provide them with a cap. 

A packed lunch will be provided by school for children who usually have school meals. Those 

on sandwiches should bring a packed lunch as normal, in a named carrier bag which can be 

thrown away after lunch.  We will provide a snack for them, and they can also bring their 

water bottle with them. 

To help cover the cost of the trip, including the minicab journey & entrance to The Hive we 

ask for a contribution of £21.50 – to be paid by 26th June 2024.  

Payment should be made via School Gateway, which will also provide permission for the 

visit. We are no longer able to accept cash or cheques in school; should you wish to make 

payment this way, please contact the school office and we will be able to provide you with a 

PayPoint Voucher. 

We will be leaving at 9:30, so can children please be at school for the usual time. We aim to 

leave Moss Bank Park at 14:30 – to be back at school in time for normal collection. 

Finally, could you also please let us know if you are able to support school on this trip, by 

emailing the office at office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Higginson & Miss Gill 
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